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Fwd: Mayford village "Green Belt" Consultation  
Robert Cherrett ]  
Sent:  20 July 2015 17:19  
To:  Planning Policy  

 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Cherrett <  
To: planning.policy <planning.policy@woking.gov.uke> 
Sent: Mon, 20 Jul 2015 17:15 
Subject: Mayford village "Green Belt" Consultation 

Sirs,  
Please register me as a total "NO" to ALL of the suggested changes  
to the Green Belt within the boundaries of Mayford.  
I was born in Woking in 1934 and I have seen many changes to Woking  
in that time and I have to say that, mainly on the whole,  
these have been for the better. I have regular visitors from overseas and feel  
proud to take them around Woking to see how the town has developed.  
THIS IS BECAUSE THE CHANGES HAVE BEEN FOR THE BENEFIT OF  
THOSE LIVING IN THE TOWN AND THE SURROUNDING AREA.  
I was fortunate to move into Mayford in 1976 and have been very happy with the  
wonderful village life available yet being only a few miles away from the town centres  
of Woking and Guildford. The green belt surrounding Mayford keeps us apart from  
these two main towns yet we are in a short distance from the benefits of town life  
when we need it.  
There are regular changes in the people living in Mayford and many of these new  
arrivals drop into the village way of life without any problems to them or the existing  
villagers.  
THIS WILL NOT, CANNOT, BE THE CASE WHEN HUNDREDS OF NEW ARRIVALS,  
VERY FEW OF THEM BEING EXISTING WOKING INHABITANTS, MOSTLY JUST  
WANTING THE EXCELLENT COMMUTING FACILITIES AVAILABLE TO AND FROM  
WOKING. VILLAGE LIFE, WHAT DO WE WANT THAT FOR? WE ARE TOO TIRED  
FOR THAT WHEN WE EVENTUALLY GET BACK TO WOKING.  
Then there is the question of Egley Road, Constitution Hill, Guildford Road railway  
arch and so on. At times this is a nightmare now without the addition of hundreds more  
cars in and out of the Woking town centre. Egley Road will need to be a dual carriageway  
but then that will only create even greater bottlenecks into Woking and Guildford.  
NO - NO - NO FROM ME TO THESE PROPOSED GREEN BELT CHANGES IN MAYFORD.  
Yours faithfully,  
(Mrs) Beryl Cherrett  
"Follyfield"  
Maybourne Rise,  
MAYFORD,  
Woking,  
Surrey GU22 0SH.  

 




